
White Earth Reservation Business Committee 
Public Relations 

PO Box 418, White Earth, MN 56591 
 
News Release 
POC: Gary W. Padrta         
218-983-3285 Ext. 5903  
gary.padrta@whiteearth-nsn.gov               

 
Friday, July 31, 2020 

#20-07-02 
 

White Earth DMV modifying procedures for reservation DNR Permits 
 

WHITE EARTH, MINN. – As the White Earth Department of Motor Vehicle mitigates safety 
measures due to COVID-19, we will be modifying procedures for reservation DNR Permits. 
Below are the adjusted measures for each upcoming seasonal license:  

• Ricing: individuals are exempt from the ricing permit per a resolution passed by the Reservation 
Business Committee.  

• Deer hunting: all elders, veterans (qualify for fee waiver) and disabled individuals will be mailed 
a deer tag and harvest permit based upon the 2019 permits issued. Individuals that are required 
to pay a fee for the permit and tag can call 218-983-3285 ext. 5704 or 5705 to make 
arrangements for mailing. 

• Seasonal Use Resource Permits are suspended at this time. 

To lessen possible virus exposure or transmission, please call our office with any questions so 
we may accommodate you and protect your safety, along with our employees’ safety.  
As always, the mission of the White Earth Department of Motor Vehicle is to proudly and 
professionally provide enrolled members service for motor vehicle registration, identification 
and DNR regulated permits. Our vision is to promote and enhance regulated services, to 
provide for motor vehicle safety and to help regulate our natural resources. 
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